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Dear Fellow Laborers, 
FAMILY NEWS:  IT IS OFFICIAL  —  We are empty nesters!!! WOW time sure flies!  It just 
doesn't seem real at times.  We were duly warned over the years that this time would be here before 
we knew it, but honestly, we were still taken by surprise.   
 The boys have always been such a big part of our lives and ministry.  We praise the Lord for 
them.  They never gave us trouble and were such a joy to raise.  (Well, most of the time - LOL)   
We sure do miss having them around.  It has been an adjustment.  But all in all, we are adapting 
well.  I must say though, that it has been fun spending so much time with just my sweet wife,  
although I’m not sure she feels the same. (LOL)   
 Amanda and I just celebrated our 24th wedding anniversary.  I am truly blessed to be  
married to this sweet precious lady the Lord granted me.  
 As we announced in our last prayer letter, Josh is soon to be married.  He and Allie will be 
tying the knot in September.  We are so excited.  We ask you to be in prayer for them as they will 
begin this new chapter in their lives serving Christ together.  We will share the pictures of the  
ceremony in our next letter.    
 We will be driving down and spending a month in the States to help prepare for the wedding, 
and showers etc.  I am currently booking meetings in the North and South Carolina, Georgia,  
Tennessee, and Florida areas.  If you would be interested in having us come through and give an 
update of our ministry, we would be so blessed to do so.  Please contact me at our phone, or email 
below.  Looking forward to seeing you all again.   
 
MINISTRY NEWS:   We want to praise the Lord that things are opening back up here slowly.   
Borders are still really restricted to non-citizens here, but other things in the country are beginning to 
open up.  They are allowing more gatherings and even limited in home visits,  
 As for our church ministries, God is really at work.  This past spring, brought huge changes 
to our church.  Several of our people have moved to other parts of Quebec or the other side of the 
country.   We lost 5 families due to these moves, but God is good and we have seen several first 
time visitors come to church recently.  Please continue to pray for the salvation of Luc, Liliane,  
Natalie, Jean-Francois, and Marianne.  All have visited in the past month as a result of direct  
visitation contact with our people.    
 We rejoice today in the salvation of Kevin!  He is an 18 year old First Nations young man 
that lives across the street from the church in La Tuque.  He visited for 2 weeks, then last Tuesday 
night after prayer meeting, he placed his faith in Jesus Christ!   We are rejoicing!  We also are thank-
ful for Patricia, Laurie, Patrick, and Augustin, who have recently trusted Christ and are visiting 
church.   
 This next month, we will be hold a baptismal service, for Audrey-Anne.  Please pray for this 
young lady as she is growing in her faith!   
   
 
Thank you all again for your love, prayers, and financial support!  We are so blessed to serve 
with you for Quebec!  
                          
 

With all our Love,     Jason, Amanda and the boys and soon to be daughter-in Law :-)            
                       Psalm 118.23;  Isaiah 40:31 

Home Church: 
Old Suwanee Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 2116 
Buford, GA 30515-9116 

770-945-5451 

 Field Address: 
1686 Rang St-Felix Est 

Notre-Dame-du-Mont Carmel, QC 
 G0X 3J0 

873-664-1009  
jasonhamby@mwbm.org 

 202 1Prayer 
Request 

 
1. Souls to be saved! 
2. Laborers to be 

called to Canada 
and Quebec. 

     (We need help!!!  
     The ministry  
     here is growing!) 
3. Our son Joshua 

and his soon to be 
bride Allie on their 
upcoming wedding 
in September   

4.  Noah (at PCC) 
     Joshua (at our     
    home church Old    
    Suwanee and  
    studying through  
    Veritas) 
5. Luke as he is  
     start  Bible school at     
    Crown College  this  
    August.   

 
PRAISES 

1. Salvation of Kevin 
 
2.    New Christian  
      families moving to   
      the area  
 
3. Our recent visitors 

at church! 
 
WE SERVE A GREAT 
AND MIGHTY GOD!  

May - June 2021 
Prayer letter 



FALL was beautiful but 
 short lived this year!  

24 years ago on the 21st of June, Amanda and I were 
married!  I’m so blessed to have her by my side!  

She is even more beautiful today!   I love you Amanda!  

Josh and Allie are just a couple months 
away from the big day!   
Wedding coming soon in September 
We are so blessed!   

We were able to see our 
family, and spend some 

precious time with the kids 
during Luke’s graduation 

in May.     
 

We returned to Canada 
empty nesters!!!  

It was so sad!   
 

Zoey is still pouting!  


